
  

 

 

  

Autumn Term 1-YEAR THREE 

Excellent Egyptians 

 

 

ENGLISH  

This term we will be revising parts of speech such as: nouns, adjectives, verbs, 
adverbs, adjectives and trying to improve our writing by choosing exciting 
vocabulary.  
 

We will be using the internet to research facts for some non-fiction writing all 
about wild animals. We will be watching videos of wildlife presenter Steve 
Backshall to develop to help us write some fact-tastic information reports.  
 

We will take part in weekly English skills sessions to develop comprehension 
skills as well as continuing to develop spelling, grammar and handwriting skills. 

 

 

MATHS 

This half term we will be looking at number and place value. Children will be 
identifying, representing and estimating numbers, recognising the place value of 

each digit in a three-digit number and counting from 0 in multiples of 4,8,50 and 

100. We will have a strong focus on developing the mathematical language that 
will help us to explain our methods and ideas. 

We will continue your child’s journey towards mastery of their times tables. 
Please do continue to practise times tables with your children every week.  

Mastery of tables facts is key to growing confidence in mathematics. 

 

SCIENCE 

We will be thinking about what animals, 
including humans, need to stay healthy. 
We will explore the main food groups 
and discuss how to make smart choices 
when we choose snacks. 

 
We will also find out about the human 
skeleton. Dem bones, dem bones! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

THE ARTS 

This term we will be learning to control 
the pitch and tone of our singing voices 
by learning our class songs. 
 

 
 
Piet Mondrian will be our inspiration for 

a piece of digital art. 

PE 

We will be joined by the Newcastle 
United Foundation who will give us 
insider information on how professional 

athletes keep themselves Match Fit. 

 
 

We will also be putting our dancing 
shoes on to combine learning Makaton 
with some choreographed dance 

routines. Get ready to check out our 
groovy moves! 

 

 
Computing 

We will spend some time practising our 

typing skills to become quicker and more 
accurate. 
 

 
We will also refresh how to stay safe on 
the internet and how to research factual 
information. 

RE & PSHE 

During RE lessons, we will be exploring 
the festival of Diwali which is celebrated 
in Hinduism.   
 
And in PSHE, we will be thinking about 
our unique talents and the importance of 
gratitude to our well-being. 

 

Languages 

We will have an introduction to French – 

learning how to greet people and 
introduce ourselves. 

 
 


